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Deor Leeds City Council,

Ref: site HG2-t73

I do not support the proposed allocation of the Hoighside site, ref: HG2-773, ond I believe its
inclusion in the site Allocations plon renders the plon unsound.

The Hoighside site is affected by electricity pylons which run through the eostern portion of
the site. As well os this there are woter courses running through the site which would
provide ecologicol constroints to any development. Both of theseissues will hove o
significont effect on the number of dwetlings which moy be delivered, meoning the SAp witt
be ineffective in delivering the housing requirements in the outer south HMCA.

Development of the Haighside site would also reduce the importont Green Belt gap between
the settlements of Rothwett and Robin Hood. tt would also have an unqcceptable impact on
the existing community in terms of access to the site through the neighbouring estote.

To properly plon for development in this port of the District, Leeds city council should be
ollocoting land where development witt best deliver the housing ond infrastructure we need
in a woy thot is leost environmentally offecting and where it con deliver benefits for the
existing community' The infrostructure in this port of Rothwell is lacking; the mitigation
needed to the locol highwoy network for HG2-773 is undefined but obsolutely necessory; it is
stated as being reliont on NGT which hosn't yet been ogreed ond won't be delivered in time;
ond we don't have the local services in Rothwelt to support o development of this scale,
porticularly schools.

I also hove reol concerns obout the environmentol impoct of housing so close to Hoighside
Woods ond the bats ond other witdtife that live within it.

However, I understand thqt the londowner of Hope Farm, Robin Hood has submitted his land
os on alternative to the Hoighside site ond t would urge the Council to consider this rejected
site as o more appropriate ond suitable option to deliver growth in this part of Leeds. As well
os being oble to deliver on appropriote number of dwellings, the Hope Farm site would olso
be oble to deliver o school for the benefit of the whole local community.
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Therefore, t urge the Councilto remove the Hoighside site from the SAP ond insteod include

the proposed HoPe Fqrm site

With kind regords,
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